CES Meeting
Summary Notes
May 6th, 2025

 


Attendance
Joe Locke, Nicole Frydrych, Awa Conteh, Giff Jamison, Nakesha Warren-Colbry, Jennifer Weatherbee, Jace Farris, Shannon Shimer, Erin Kelly, Tracy Allen, Jeff Cosgrove-Cook, Tony Giarratano, Beverly Hubbard, Billie-Jo, Krissy Beaton, Julian Sherman, Hanna Gregory, Lauren Charron, Derek Morin, Sierra Hill, Jena Jones, Nate Cushman, Julia Kimball, Bobby Marcroft, Diane Small, Shelby Wilson, Leanne Pomeroy, Leah McDonald, Avery Witham, Janice Daku, Shawnna, Shannon Rafferty-Roy, Amy Holland, Tracy Allen, Michelle Baldwin, Avery Witham, Nate Cushman,
Agenda Overview
Meeting Summary:
The meeting covered three main topics:
1. Transition of Co-Chairs: Current co-chairs are stepping down and seeking volunteers to replace them.
2. Approval of Everest Recovery Centers as a new access point for Hubs 1-6
3. Discussion of a proposed amendment to the inactive policy for Coordinated Entry
Key Action Items:
- Approve Everest Recovery Centers as a new closed access point (COMPLETED)
- Recruit new co-chairs for the Coordinated Entry Committee
- Propose a new inactive policy that would:
* Automatically exit individuals from Coordinated Entry after 6 months of no activity in HMIS.
* Allow re-entry if individuals re-engage with the system
- Improve communication and tracking of individuals in the Coordinated Entry system
- Develop better outreach strategies for individuals with limited contact information
The meeting emphasized the importance of streamlining the Coordinated Entry process while ensuring individuals are not inadvertently removed from potential services.
Thank you to all who have submitted applications to be Chair of the MCoC Committee.  The work of the committees and the Chairs are critical to the success of the MCoC and to our collective ability to ensure that for those who experience homelessness in Maine, it is rare and brief.  In reviewing the applications that have been submitted, we recognize that we need more time to secure additional nominations for Chairs.  We need a broader submission of candidates, and we have not received nominations yet for all committees.

1. For those reasons we are extending the deadline to allow for more candidates to apply to June 30th.
1. We will be encouraging chairs of the new committees to spend time during the month of July to reach out to the previous leadership of the committee they are involved with.
1. August 1st we will be looking to reconstitute all committees and move forward with their work. 

Please submit your name, committee of interest, and as short narrative outlining your interest and experience in working toward the system level outcomes connected to the committee of interest to cocgovernancestructure@mainehousing.org by Monday, June 30th.


